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Local officers have already taken part 
in a National No Insurance Week and 
are due to run activities for an 
upcoming Road Safety Week 
 
The local Safer Neighbourhood Team, in 
addition to their normal duties, have done 
their bit for no insurance week. A large 
number of vehicles were checked on the 
police national computer and the van 
below was seized for having no insurance 
in the Wood End area. 

 

 
 
Officers will also be assisting with a 
number of operations during Road Safety 
Week. These will include speed checks at 
the most relevant locations, mobile patrols 
focusing on road safety and also working 
in partnership with partner agencies to get 
the message of road safety and safer 
parking into our local schools. There may 
well be a competition for the pupils at the 
schools to design a poster promoting 
Road Safety….we are hunting for prizes 
as we speak!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Whilst patrolling during September, 
officers from your local Safer-
Neighbourhood Team came across 
fly-tippers dumping all of their 
rubbish. 

 

 
 
The occupants of the vehicle were 
spoken to and details confirmed. We 
will now be working in conjunction 
with North Warwickshire Borough 
Council to get a positive 
conviction….the matter was crimed 
as per protocol and yes, they were 
made to load the rubbish back onto 
the truck!!  
 
If you find examples of this when 
you’re out and about please 
contact North Warwickshire 
Borough Council on 01827 715341 
and the great team at Streetscape 
will come and clear it 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
PCSO Mo Yaqub was out and about 
with members of Neighbourhood 
Watch registering bikes and offering 
property marking advice. 
 
This was a great example of partnership 
working as we visited both Coleshill 
Memorial Park 

 
 
And The Kingsbury Village Theatre. We 
will let you know when we are planning to 
do another day. 

 

 
 
In addition to this, the local team, led 
by PC Ackroyd have delivered property 
marking packs to residents in Sandy 
Lane, Fillongley. 
 

These packs were delivered to offer 
advice around security, remind residents 
to remain vigilant following shed breaks in 
the area last year as well as offering to 
mark property for them. 
 
The property marking packs were 
provided by the Rural Crime Coordinator 
and funded by the Police and Crime 
Commisioner to support rural 
communities so thank you to them for their 
continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 

Road Safety Week and 
Insurance Seizures 

Fly-tippers Caught in 
the Act 

Property Marking and 
Advice 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Members of the Safer neighbourhood Team, 
as well as newly recruited police officers on 
attachment with the team worked alongside 
partner agencies focusing on Scap Metal 
Dealerships. 
 

 
 

Local officers, alongside British Transport 
police, the Environment Agency and and 
Network Rail attended a number of scrap metal 
dealers in our force area. The aim of the visit 
was to conduct inspections and working with 
multiple agencies allowed us to carry this out  

 
 

Overall this was a positive day and lots of 
interesting information was gathered. 
 
If you see a possible theft of metal in 
progress call 999 immediately providing as 
much information as possible.  
 
Do not confront thieves or put yourself in 
any danger. 
  
If you have any information that could help 
us catch offenders of recover stolen metal 
call 101.  
 
Alternatively, information can be provided 
anonymously to the independent charity, 

Crimestoppers, on 0800 555 111 

 
 
 
 
As well as attending incidents, engaging with the local residents 
and working alongside our partner agencies, the team like to get 
out and about checking up on the more vulnerable who live within 
our community. 

 
 

Officers from the Safer Neighbourhood Team based at Coleshill have 
been conducting visits to local farms as part of their patrol, focusing on 
those occupied by the vulnerable or elderly. They have been working 
with partner agencies to provide support for them in order for them to 
remain trading in these testing times and also to ensure that the welfare 
of the them and the animals they look after is maintained 

. 

 
 

If you know of any vulnerable residents with our area who you believe 
could do with a visit, a friendly chat, or assistance from either the police 
or our partner agencies then please let us know. You can call 101 or 
preferably contact us on the email below: 
 
Nws.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 

Or 

Nww.snt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 

Working in  
Partnership 

 

Visits to Vulnerable and Elderly on 
our Farms 
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Using intelligence obtained from our local 
community, your local team executed a search 
warrant at an address in Fillongley. 
 

 
 

Police officers and Police Community Support 
Officers executed a warrant in Fillongley and found 
a cannabis farm at the location. One male was 
arrested for production of cannabis and also 
possession of another class B drug. 
 
The male admitted the offences and was given a 
police caution. Another great example of the 
community and the local policing team working 
together.  

 

Cannabis Farm Found After 
Warrant Executed 

 
 
 
 

Night shift officers patrolling from Coleshill Police Office were 
driving around Water Orton during the early hours and spotted this 
motor home that looked out of place. 
 

 
 

As officers approached the vehicle, three people made off from them on 
foot. Enquiries with West Midlands police informed the attending officers 
that the motor home was in fact stolen and the owner didn’t even know!  
 
One happy owner was reunited with their prized possession….and the 
three who ran away?....all found and arrested. A good night shift and 
another good example of the work done by patrol officers who are based 
back in Coleshill. 

 
 

Stolen Motorhome Recovered and 
Suspects Arrested 

 

Officers spotted a HGV swerving between lanes on the M6 as it passed through our area. 
The vehicle was stopped and the driver smelt of alcohol, there were several empty cans of 
lager and vodka bottles in the vehicle as well as an open can of lager in the cup-holder! 
The driver was arrested on suspicion of driving whilst unfit through alcohol and taken to 
Nuneaton custody. 
 
Great work from the attending officers who could well have prevented an accident 

involving such a large vehicle. 
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